No.U-14031/18/2014-ANL
Government of india
Ministry of Home Affairs

North Block, New Delhi
Dated the 3§ August, 2014
To
Shri K.P. Thangakoya,
Kakkinipura House,
UT of Lakshadweep
Kavaratti-682555

Sub: Request for information under RTI Act, 2005.

Sir,

Please refer to your letter dated 30.7.2014 seeking information under RTI Act,
2005 addressed to the Central Public Information Officer PSP Division, Ministry of
Urban Development, Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi-110011 who has transferred the same
under Section 6(3) of the RTI Act, 2005 vide their letter No. 17034/3/2014-PSP-| dated
11/8/2014 and a copy also endorsed fo you with the request to provide information on
point No.1 of the appiication, received in the office of the undersigned on 11.8.2014. In
this regard, it is to inform you that MHA is the administrative Ministry for UT of
Lakshadweep. However, Ministry of Urban Development is the subject matter Ministry
in respect of Lakshadweep Government Press, UT of Lakshadweep.

2. Shri 1.S. Chahal, Joint Secretary (UT) is the Appellate Authority.
Yours faithfully,

(Neeta Gupta)
Deputy Secretary to the Govt. of india & (CPIO)
Telefax: 23092956

Copy to:

smt. Vinod Jindal, Director (PSP) & CPIO, (PSP-I Division), Ministry of Urban
Development, Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi-110011.

(s137)
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